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Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to all who came to the McMillan Coffee Afternoon. We raised a huge 
£269.79 and the sun shone too!  
Thanks to all those who baked, and to Mrs Pemberton for organising the afternoon. 
What a success! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 26th September  York City Knights KS2 lunchtime Multi-Sports Club 

 Netball Club after school for Y5/6 with Mrs Denison 

 PTA Meeting at 3.15pm. All welcome 

Tuesday 27th September  2.30pm Library Celebration Assembly at the Village Hall 
to present Summer Reading Challenge certificates. All 
welcome 

     York City Knights KS2 Multi-Sports Club after school 

Wednesday 28th September  Richard Kirkman to lead Collective Worship to celebrate 
St Michael and All Angels Day 

Thursday 29th September Gardening Club at lunch time 

 Little Angels at St Matthew’s Church after school 

 School choir after school with Ms Cordingley 

Friday 30th  September Multi-skills KS1 club after school with Miss Harris from 
City of York Sports Partnership 

 
Exciting News! 
I am delighted to announce that the stork will once again be visiting Naburn! Mrs 
Davies is expecting her second child and we are all absolutely thrilled. She will 
continue to teach KS1 until Mrs Walton returns. 
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Lost Property 
One of our Year 2 children has lost a brand new jumper (named). Please have a look 
at home in case your child has taken it home by mistake. There are also lots of 
jumpers and cardigans in the KS1 cloakroom waiting to be claimed. 
 
Dinner Money  
Dinner money reminders will now be sent out by email, not letter, in our quest to use 
less paper in school. Please check your inbox regularly. 
 
After School Club 
The After School Club is currently looking for volunteer parents to join the committee, 
which meets up once a half term. This is a great opportunity to be involved in decision 
making in the local community and to be part of something exciting. The committee is 
vital to the success of the club, without which, many of our parents wouldn’t be able 
to go out to work. Please think carefully about whether you could spare some time to 
be on the committee and also, consider using the club if you haven’t tried it recently. 
 
Here are some quotes from children who attend: 
“It is a great chance to meet with friends in other classes.” 
“We have fun.” 
“We play games and have fun in the playground.” 
 
If you are interested, or want to find out more, contact Lucy (Lola’s mum) 
on 07961 828193. 
 
 
Pokemon Cards 
Some children (particularly young ones) have been getting rather upset over trading 
Pokemon cards or losing them and this is taking up quite a lot of teacher time, so we 
have decided to ask children not to bring them into school anymore.  
 
Brass Lessons 
‘Ebor Brass’ is currently recruiting children interested in learning a brass instrument or 
percussion. Lessons and instruments are free of charge. Please see the attached letter 
and flyer for more details. 
 
PTA News 
Tickets for the Ceilidh on 15th October are selling well and posters are up around the 
village. Buy yours soon! 
 
Tag Rugby 
 And fnally……..a HUGE well done to our Tag Rugy Team, who won their  competition 
last week (coming joint first with Wheldrake) and are now through to the next stage 
of the York Tag Rugby Festival. Good luck Team Naburn! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  
  


